
 

NZ Police Vetting Service:  Request and Consent Form 

When placing an international student in a homestay, we are required to have all adults in the home 

vetted by the NZ police. A Request and Consent form must be completed by each household member 

who is aged 18 years or older.   

These forms are available on our website for downloading or we can post these out to you. 

Please note that the identity of the person completing the form must be confirmed.  To do this, two 

forms of ID must be sighted, one primary and one secondary, one of which must be photographic. 

This confirmation can be completed by a member of our International Department at school or by an 

Identity Referee. 

Please see attached pages from the NZ Police Guide which give more information about how and who 

can confirm identity.  

We are happy to sight your ID during the home visit but each person and the two forms of ID must be 

present at the visit.  Otherwise an Identity Referee can do this part of the process. 

If you use an Identity Referee, please ensure that you attach the signed/verified copy of the ID 

documents that your Identity Referee has sighted, as well as the form. 

Once the school receives the forms, these are sent to the NZ Police electronically for processing. 

Should you wish for further information about the form or the vetting process, please call our Homestay 

Manager as we are happy to explain further.  Alternatively you can check out: 

 http://www.police.govt.nz/advice/businesses-and-organisations/vetting 
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